
From: CSUSB COVID-19 <covid-19@csusb.edu> 
Date: Saturday, March 14, 2020 at 6:38 PM 
To: colleagues@groups.csusb.edu; students@groups.csusb.edu 
Subject: COVID-19 Campus Update - March 14 
 
This message is a reminder that the CSUSB San Bernardino and Palm Desert campuses will remain open 
this coming week for the last day of Winter Quarter classes and final exams. 
  
We are promoting social distancing practices for final exams. That includes the use of additional 
classroom space to spread out our students, and utilizing additional personnel to serve as proctors. 
  
As previously announced, the spring quarter has been modified to begin on April 4th; there will be no 
instruction during the week of March 30th. Due to the novel coronavirus (COVID-19) situation, courses 
will be delivered virtually to begin the spring quarter. Virtual instruction is anticipated to be temporary 
and will be assessed on a weekly basis in relation to changing conditions involving COVID-19. The spring 
quarter will not be extended. As of now, both campuses will remain open if students need a space to 
work or access to technology. 
  
As a university, we remain committed to the health and safety of our students, faculty and staff. We 
continue to monitor the evolving COVID-19 situation, reviewing the latest information from the Centers 
for Disease Control and Prevention. We also remain in communication with state officials, the CSU, and 
local health departments. 
  
As a reminder, students seeking additional information about COVID-19 or experiencing symptoms are 
advised to contact the Student Health Center at 909-537-3276. Faculty and staff are advised to contact 
their personal health care provider. 
  
As CSUSB actively manages issues involving the COVID-19, this message is a reminder to students, 
faculty and staff to either enroll in CSUSB Alert or double-check to make sure your contact information is 
up to date to ensure receiving the very latest information from the university. 
  
Visit the myCoyote website https://my.csusb.edu/default/mycoyote/index to update personal contact 
information and emergency contacts lists. 
  
This message from COVID-19@CSUSB.EDU serves as the official notification to the university campus 
community. 
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